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Alberton Primary School 

Playgroup - Term Four 2024 

Warm greetings to both our returning and new families 
joining our vibrant Playgroup community for Term 
Four!   

Every Friday morning from 8:45am to 10:45am, The 
Nest comes alive with the laughter and learning of your 
little ones. While bookings aren't necessary, we do 
kindly ask you to sign in your child at the start of each 
session. Your generous weekly gold coin donations go 
directly towards our cherished Playgroup events and 
celebrations, with many special moments and activities 
planned throughout this entire term. 

With renewed enthusiasm, we're set to kickstart Term 
Four. Playgroup will recommence in Week 1, Friday 18th 
October. This term, our Playgroup sessions will run 
through to Week 6 with our last session & celebration 
on the 22nd of November. There will not be a Playgroup 
session in Week 4, Friday 8th November, due to a school 
closure day. However, we invite all our Playgroup 
Community to attend Alberton’s Sport’s Day on 
Thursday 7th November, 10:50am – 11:20am.   

During the warmer months we encourage sun safety, 
hence we kindly request that children wear hats & 
sunscreen. Water bottles and snacks are welcome, 
always keeping in mind that our school is nut-free. 

I look forward to welcoming you and your little ones to 
another fun filled term of Playgroup.   

 About Playgroup  

Playgroup is a wonderful opportunity for children 
aged 0 – 5 and their parents / caregivers to explore 
a range of activities together through play-based 
learning.  This will encourage your child to build 
their social skills through having fun, learning how to 
share with other children and develop new skills 
through connecting with music, stories, dance and 
play.  
 
Parents/caregivers will have an opportunity to 
strengthen their bond with their child, and connect 
with other families in their community.  Playgroup 
supports you and your child to learn new skills, share 
experiences, play, learn and engage with others in a 
safe and caring environment. 
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